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The Secretary of Labor

Washington 25, D. €.
Dear Mr. Secretery:
Thenk you for your latter of 28 July 1555 iaviting & re-

presentative of this Agengy to participate in the Tent: Jngmal
Federal Safety Conlerence in Chicago on 17 and 18 Oetober 1955,

STAT

sooideuts in the fadarsl servica. o this ead, I bave direcied
=y Asting s'fmmﬂﬁ: to attend this
Genference. (R Innual Pederal STAT
fafoty Conference Last year and found it most Relpful in per-
forwing kis safety duties and is looking forward with enthusi-
am tc the Tenth Conference.
Sincersly yours,
SISNED
Allem ¥, Daulles
Mrector
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3 By % &} Ad¥
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR r'“%—_w-; o

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON

July 28, 1955 }

The Honorable Allen We Dulles
Director of Central Intelligence
Central Intelligence Agency
Wa.shing'bon 25, De Co

Dear Mr, Dulles:

I am pleased to announce the Tenth Annual Federal Safety
Conference to be held in Chicago on October 17 and 18, 1956, in
conjunction with the National Safety Congress.

This important meeting provides each participant with
practical information on the latest accident provention techmijues
ag woll as stimulation to do a better safety Job to reduce the STATINTL
frequency and cost of accidents in the Federal service. Your

desi%tod member of the Pederal Safety Council,

has received detailed information and the program ror
8 conference,

It would be appreciated greatly if you would approve
end encourage the attendance at this meeting of members of your
gtaff having responsibility for your safety progran.

Sincerely yours,

Al i

-7 ~" James Pe Mitchell
R Secretary of labor
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MEMORANDUM FOR: THE DIREGTOR

~ In his letter of 28 July 1955 the Secretary
of labor extended an invitation to this Agency to
gsend a representative to the Tenth Annual Safety
Confarence in Chicago on 17 and 18 October 19565,

The attached letter is a proposed reply.
Recommend signature., '

L. K. WHITE
Deputy Director
(Support)

10 Aug 55
(DATE)

FORM NO. |0| REPLACES FORM 10-101 (a7:
1 AUG 54 WHiCH MAY BE USED.
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